
Trump Did NOT Participate in
Jeffrey  Epstein’s  Child  Sex
Ring+Suicide
Jeffrey Epstein was a self made billionaire. Not from being a
clever stock trader, expert investor. or economic genius, mind
you. He made his fortune on very weak men in the clutches of
sexual lusts for little girls, that could not be controlled or
contained. With this savage, totally uncontrolled behavior,
man has sinned beyond all limits and God has stated in His
Word, specifically Matthew 18:6, “But whoever shall offend
(harm) one of these little ones it were better for him that a
millstone were hanged about his neck, and that he were drowned
in the depth of the sea.” The fate of all these men will be
horrifying. That also goes for those other than Christians.
One will never escape severe punishment for this sin against
God and any harm against His children.

Bill
Clinton who
never  saw
an  empty
dress  he
didn’t
like, has a
strange
track
record with
both

documented  sexual  assaults  and  vanishing  acts  of  former
associates who are later found dead. Clinton stated that he
only began socializing with Epstein in 2002. Since this is
2019, that means they have been socializing for 17 years. One
can get to know someone pretty well in 17 years, but Clinton
pontificates that is was only a short time. He said he only
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took about four flights on the Lolita Express. That is four
too many. Why did he take those? Those planes picked up men
from all over the world to dispatch them to this kiddy sex
nest. But Clinton said that this is no big deal. Sure. But
this is what made pervert Jeffrey Epstein a billionaire.There
is a lot of money in sex trafficking.

“Lolita Express,” flew men from all over the world to his sex
nest. Just four flights? Even four flights on that plane, to
that location, is too many. Yet Clinton said ‘it’s no big
deal. A check of flight plans shows that Bill Clinton, who
once occupied the White House with a blue stained dress on the
premises, made 26 flights to the kiddy rendezvous. And it is
noticeable that five of those flights were made without secret
service men accompanying him for which strings were pulled to
get him that freedom. Most of these things occurred while
Clinton was in the Oval office in the mid 1990s.

Epstein kept a book of all his “clients.” There was a long
list of sexual maniacs who were hooked on pedophilia. The
guilty names on that list were kept fairly quiet. However, the
demoncrats chose to spotlight one as a customer who was not..
But let us state clearly that PRESIDENT DONALD TRUMP WAS NEVER
IN THAT CIRCLE, even though the democrats are trying to make
it appear as though he was. That is a LIE!.

As a matter of public records, Trump was purportedly the only
one  to  help  a  prosecuting  attorney  representing  one  of
Epstein’s  victims.  So  the  demoncrats  again,  lied,  in  a
statement about President Donald Trump.

Did Jeffrey Epstein REALLY Commit Suicide??

This columnist does NOT believe he did. For years I worked in
the field as a chaplain and dealt with many suicide cases.
Many called me before committing the act. It is good to report
that there was 100% success rate in suicide prevention. Too
often ( it is regrettable to say), the call came after the



suicide had taken place. One thing that stands out. There was
never one case where someone committing suicide screamed as
they did it. They just wanted to get out of life which had
become too painful to handle. Again, not once did any suicidal
person scream as they checked out of this world. Screaming was
heard  coming  from  Epstein’s  cell  along  with  rustling  of
objects in that cell. So we think the answer is obvious.

So there is your case. Nobody on that list wanted to be
exposed. It could have been any number of people who did it,
and since those who booked Epstein’s services feared being
named, and were all billionaires, they could have bought their
way into the prison to commit the deed or have it committed.
And frankly had he gone to trial, that would have taken years,
mass publicity, while victims of the child rape would not have
seen any semblance of justice. His death prevented this all
from happening. This columnist is not saying that this was a
good thing…..However…….
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